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  PLEASE  REMEMBER  TO  BRING  YOUR  CURRENT 
  “POLICE  COUNCIL”  MEMBERSHIP  CARD  
  WITH  YOU  TO WEDNESDAY’S  MEETING!  

November, 2019  “POLICE  COUNCIL  NEWSLETTER”
from

Your Grand Knight,  Dennis P. Fitzgerald

Greetings To All “Police Council” Brother-Knights!

I would like to begin another announcement-packed Newsletter with a reminder:

(1)  Please bring your new, safe, unwrapped toys for the deserving children of Blair School
with you to our 6:30pm Members Meeting this coming Wednesday – November 13th, at
FOP Hall. Rolls of new wrapping paper are also needed, and – if you wish – you can make a
donation by writing a check payable to Blair School.

(2) Please pay close attention to all the announcements that follow – especially – Membership
Director  Michael  L.  Bono’s  announcement  regarding  the  awesome  discounts  all  of  our
members are eligible to receive when purchasing/renting menswear at  “Black Tie Formal
Wear!”

I hope to see you all this coming Wednesday!

Please feel free to contact me at any time.

Your Opinion and Input are Important ….

Important to Me and Important to Our Council!

“May I have tomorrow all the things I gave thanks for yesterday...”

Vivat Jesus,

Dennis P. Fitzgerald, Your Grand Knight      (773) 745-0803      (773) 934-8961

Remember To Check-Out Our New
“Black Tie Formal Wear” Member-Benefit!


